
Bedminster Township Historic Preservation Commission

Meeting Minutes

Attendance Pamela V. Jeanes present

Wendy Weinstein Hickey present

John Smith present

Dr. Felecia Nace absent
Sean Blinn absent
Alyssa Horowitz, Alt. 1 absent
Vijay Shetty, Alt. 2 present

Township Liaison Staci Santucci absent

Apr 19, 2018

Pam Jeanes called the meeting to order and read the Open Public Meetings Act Statement. HPC members approved the
minutes of the Feb 15th meeting.

New business:

a. Residence, 1990 Black River Road, Pottersville Village

Christine DiRienzo presented plans to replace the crumbling front porch with one that requires 21 square feet of
extra ground coverage. Because a foundation is not possible due to a nearby gas line, the solution will use footing
and framing. The porch begins 5 inches below the door and the stairs will be pitched with a 7 inch rise. The HPC
approved the plan.

b. Sterling Security, 40 Pottersville Road, Pottersville Village

Julie Aronson presented a plan to replace the roof with Timberline shingles (weathered wood look). The HPC
approved.

c. Jardiniere, 84 Somerville Road, Bedminster Village

Florist Michael Pellegrino presented plans to convert the former Busy Bee playground into a 14 car parking lot and
bring the existing sign, which will be painted white, from Far Hills to his new location. The HPC approved.

Old business: none.

Reports: none

Correspondence: none

Pam Jeanes adjourned the meeting.

Respectfully,

Wendy Weinstein Hickey


